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Robicheau, Vanessa

To: Johnson, Brenda; 'rklinneborn@sympatico.ca'
Cc: Dinney, Kathy
Subject: RE: SCUBE...Stoney Creek Urban boundary expansion

Fruitland Winona Secondary Plan
May 23,2013

Richard and Kathie Linneborn
286 McNeilly Road
905 643-2974

rklinneborn@svmpatico.ca

Please send my comments to the Planning City Staff and the Clerk’s Dept.
What we like:

I have lived in Fruitland since a child and my husband and I bought a house on McNeilly Road forty eight years
ago to raise our three children in this beautiful neighborhood. We have enjoyed fruit trees and lots of nature in
our backyard always with the understanding that one day growth would come. As long time tax payers we are
not objecting to change but we are expecting change for the better.

What we don’t like;

We attended many meetings over the years to voice our concerns and opinions only to find out we had no
voice. On May 23, 2013 we learned the Planning Department has changed previous agreed upon plans. We do
not agree with town houses in backyards of existing single family dwellings or higher buildings obstructing
present neighborhoods. Therefore we would like you to consider some changes with respect to these present
neighborhoods.

Sincerely,

Richard and Kathie Linneborn




